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Scott 
 

 

Congratulations to Scott 

Neil who was part of the 

international boys’ squad 

that won 3-0 last week at 

Broadwood.  



Peer Assessment 
 

When peer assessment is 

done carefully, it can be 

a very useful way to learn. 

There were some great 

examples of this in 

Practical Cookery last 

week. Feedback was 

specific and clear.  



Saturday Maths 
 

Thanks to the teachers 

who gave up their family 

time last Saturday to 

provide a Maths study 

day. Well done to all the 

pupils who attended and 

worked so hard. 

 

#responsibility 

#ambition 



Dance Club 
 

The Dance Club is going 

from strength to strength – 

there’s a great team spirit 

and lots of hard work and 

fun. Lots of peer 

coaching too! 

 

If anyone hasn’t ordered 

a Grange Dance t-shirt 

yet and would like one, 

please see Mrs Pohler.  



Practical Cookery 
 

 

Thank you to Chef 

Fitzsimmons from Ayrshire 

College for last week’s 

cookery burst.  It’s brilliant 

to be able to have direct 

access to industry 

professionals! 



Barcelona 2020 
 

There will be a meeting for the Barcelona trip on 

Monday 20th January (today) at break.  

 

Important information will be issued.  

 

It will take place in Miss Murtagh’s room in Modern 

Languages.  

 



Lost Keys 
 

 

 

A set of keys was found on the floor in the assembly 

hall after the prelims last week  If they might belong 

to you, please see Miss MacKinnon. 

 

 



Lost iPhone 
 

 

We still haven’t managed to track down the owner of 

the iPhone and wireless earbuds that were found in 

school before Christmas.  

 

Please see Mr Johnston if you think they may be yours. 

 

Thanks. 



Harry Potter Day 
Calling all HP fans! Miss Cooper is 
hosting the annual Harry Potter 
lunch in the library, where we will 
take part in fun Potter-themed 
games and challenges. 

 

This year, due to popular 
demand, there will be two 
events: one for S1-3 (Monday 3rd 
February) and another for S4-6  

(Wednesday 5th February). 

  

Spaces are limited, so come 
along to the library to sign up 
a.s.a.p. if you're interested! 

 



Grange Future Fest 2020 
Keep an eye on the 
school website over the 
next week because we 
will be regularly updating 
the list of stallholders 
coming to Grange Future 
Fest 2020.  

 

All S1-6 pupils, parents 
and carers are warmly 
encouraged to come 
along.  



Grange Future Fest 2020 
The assembly hall will be 
transformed into a busy 
careers fayre at which 
you’ll have the 
opportunity to meet some 
inspiring and 
knowledgeable 
professionals. They can 
answer questions about 
careers, salaries, entry 
requirements, the reality 
of the job and loads 
more.  



Grange Future Fest 2020 
In addition, there will be 
20 minute workshops for 
your parents and carers 
to sign up for if they wish.  

 

These are detailed on the 
website and include 
study skills, BSL, managing 
teenage anxiety, how to 
study for specific subjects, 
school work experience, 
mindfulness and more. 



Grange Future Fest 2020 
 

For more details, scan the 

QR code on the posters 

around the school, speak 

to Miss Hagan/Miss 

MacKinnon or see the 

school website.  

 

See you there! 



Have a Great Week, Grange! 
 

 

 

Work hard. 

 

Be kind. 


